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April 6, 2015 

     REVISED LETTER 

 

Sharon Bruestle 

PO Box 18004 

West St Paul MN 55118 

 

VIA EMAIL: sebruestle@gmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 529 Stryker Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Bruestle: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 3, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

April 14, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  This layover is so that you can contact 

Public Works about possibly getting a variance for an encroachment permit to have drainage to 

go underneath the sidewalk or a chance to talk to contractor(s) for options and get a sense of the 

costs.  

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Paula Seeley 

 John Peter Ross 

 Mark Kaisersatt 
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